
From: Pat Morrow <pat.m.morrow@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, September 17, 2021 5:59 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: ZBA21-030 
 
This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open 
attachments, or follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is 
safe. 
 
 
Our neighbors at 3090 Lakewood would like to put an addition on the back of their home, but the shape 
of their lot has presented a slight problem.  As their abutting neighbors to the east, my husband and I 
support the Jessup’s in their request to alter a nonconforming structure. 
 
Thanks 
Pat Morrow 
3080 Lakewood Dr. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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